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To Whom It May Concern,

As one of the TEDC grant applicants, you have been selected to participate in DEMD's TEDC grant follow up 
survey.  

Your anonymous answers will help DEMD staff improve upon the TEDC grant process moving forward.  At your
convenience click on the following link and take 15 minutes to complete the brief survey. Again, your answers 
will be completely confidential and ultimately valuable to improving our grant process for Tribes.

http://bit.ly/1S5QTd2 

**Note: Please relate all answers to the TEDC grant program**

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement:  This form is covered by the Paperwork Reduction Act.  It is used to transfer 
certain rights from the respondent to the Federal government.  The information is provided by respondents is 
voluntary.  In compliance with the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, as amended, the collection has been reviewed 
by the Office of Management and Budget and assigned a number and an expiration date.  The number and expiration
date are at the top right corner of the form.  An agency may not sponsor or conduct, and a person is not required to 
respond to, a request for information collection unless it displays a currently valid OMB Control Number.  The public 
reporting burden is estimated to average 15 minutes per response.  This includes the time needed to understand the 
requirements, gather the information, complete the form, and submit it to the Department.  Comments regarding the 
burden or other aspects of the form may be directed to the Indian Affairs Information Collection Clearance Officer, 
Office of Regulatory Affairs – Indian Affairs, 1849 C Street, NW, MS-3642, Washington, DC 20240.  

http://bit.ly/1S5QTd2

